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To : Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Secondary/Elementary School Heads

Please be informed that the scheduled Division Staff Orientation Workshop (DSOW) for
the Conduct of Division In-Service Training for S.Y. 2016 on October 19, 2016 is indefinitely
postponed due to Typhoon Lawin signal raised in our province.

Public Schools District Supervisors will be notified for updates as regards the DSOW and
training workshop status.

For immediate information and dissemination.

SOCORRO V. DELA ROSA, CESO Vi
Schools Division Superintenden




